
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the January 5th 2014 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller, Bob Mires 
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover, Pete Stonehewer, Debi Schmitt
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:05 p. m.  The minutes of the December 5st 2013 BOD meeting were approved as submitted.  
Training Officer Alan Raul announced that he and Webmaster Ralph Sutter were prepared to fill today’s Second Session in the event that other members do not come forward with items to share.  Two members contacted Ralph about possible presentations but didn’t want to present in January.
Treasurer Bob Mires reported the balance in the SLO Bytes checking and savings accounts.  He requested authorization from the BOD to close the small savings account and transfer the funds to the checking account.  The BOD unanimously approved that request.

Bob and Earl worked together to update the Access data base.  SLO Bytes currently has 55 paid members.  Some of the e-mail addresses bounced when Bob attempted to contact members.  He asked the other members of the BOD if they had more current e-mail addresses for these persons.  Ralph updated the listserv to coincide with the current membership.
Program Chair John Waller indicated that he has not yet lined up a speaker for February’s Second Session.   Reminded that he had previously stated that Judy Taylour of APCUG might be available, John will contact Judy to check her status.

Today’s Second Session will feature BOD members speaking on software that they frequently use.  John Waller and Janet Thayer will present.

The meeting ended at 12:32 pm. 

Ralph Sutter

